
    

ALL JOHNSON COUNTY  
PARENT MEETING:  

KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE  
ONLINE 
WHEN 

October 27, 2015 

6:30pm-8:30pm 

 

WHERE 

Cleburne Conference Center 

1501 W Henderson, Cleburne, Texas 
 

 
DO YOU KNOW WHAT YOUR CHILD’S SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE IS AND DO YOU KNOW WHAT HARM IS LURKING? 

 

NOW IS THE TIME TO FIND OUT!  
 

Recently, the Cleburne Police Department, in cooperation with 
the Texas Office of the Attorney General and other local 
agencies, participated in an online sting targeting adults who 
were engaging with minor children on various websites and 
social media sites for the sole purpose of sexual encounters with 
children. Since that time, we have partnered with area law 
enforcement, school districts, and the Texas Office of the 
Attorney General to provide educational information for parents 
to keep their children safe. 
 
This meeting, for parents and adults only, will give you an insight 
into what to look for and how to proactively help prevent or 
deter potentially harmful activity online. 
 
DO YOU HAVE A QUESTION YOU WOULD LIKE TO ASK ANY OF 
THE AGENCIES REPRESENTED?  Questions will be answered at 
the meeting. Send an email to cleburnepd@cleburne.net 
 

 

  PARENTS/ADULTS ONLY 

HOSTED BY: 
The Cleburne Police 

Department 

 

AGENCIES REPRESENTED: 

All Johnson County Law 

Enforcement 

Texas Office of the Attorney 

General 

STOP Special Crimes Unit 

Johnson County Children’s 

Advocacy Center 

All Johnson County School 

Districts 

 

 

PRESENTATIONS BY: 

Texas Office of the Attorney 

General 

And 

Johnson County Children’s 

Advocacy Center  

 

 

 

IF YOU NEED TRANSPORTATION 

TO AND FROM THE MEETING, OR 

HAVE A QUESTION ABOUT THE 

MEETING, PLEASE CALL 

817/645-0978 OR EMAIL: 

CLEBURNEPD@CLEBURNE.NET 

 


